
 
 
1 June 2023  
 
Subject: Notification of the cancellation of subscription and payment period of rights to purchase 
additional TVDH-R  
 
 Thai NVDR Co., Ltd. (Thai NVDR) would like to inform the cancellation of the subscription 
and payment period of rights to purchase additional TVDH-R on 6 June 2023. This is due to TVD 
Holdings Public Company Limited announcement on 31 May 2023 that the company would like to 
cancellation the subscription and payment period of rights to purchase additional TVDH.  
 
  
Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Thai NVDR Company Limited 
at Tel.+66 2009 9433-43 and +66 2009 9445. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Thai NVDR Company Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


